
Rev. 2/2021 

 

 

RULES & USE OF PARK FACILITIES - 

THE BUILDING 

We are pleased that you have requested to use the Park’s building.  The 
Park is an all-volunteer organization and has no staff, so we appreciate 
your help keeping the building clean and in good shape for all to enjoy and 
use.  
 
IN THE KITCHEN (if you have used it): 

 Clean up any spills on the counters or floors. 

 Clean any pieces of equipment you used. 

 Remove any unused food from the refrigerators. 

 Take out trash (you may dispose same in big cans by the building). 

IN THE MEETING ROOM (if you have used it): 

 Wipe down the tables used. 

OUTSIDE THE BUILDING 

 Place empty plastic bottles and soda cans in the marked recycling receptacles. 

 Place garbage in the appropriate receptacle. 

SPORTS EQUIPMENT 

 Return any borrowed balls, racquets, etc., to the caretaker. 

 

Please let the park caretaker, Tauris Hart, know if you have any problems with the building, 

appliances, equipment, etc.   

 

THANK YOU FOR KEEPING OUR FACILITY IN GOOD CONDITION.   
WE LOOK FORWARD TO HAVING YOU COME BACK! 
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